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NON - DIRECTIONAL,

Serving Petersburg, Richmond, Colonial Heights and Hopewell =

BOX 87

PETERSBURG, VIRGINIA

PHONE RE 2-3478

September 2L, 1963

Mr, Kermit Geary
R. D, 2 Box 298
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 18088

Dear Mr., Geary:

This will confirm your letter of September 20, 1963 regarding the WPVA signal
on September 19,

We were testing repair work made on our 5,000 watt transmitter at that time.
I note you mentioned having written WPVA on a number of occasions and that you
received no reply. WPVA is now under new ownership, and I appreciate hearing

from you.

Very truly yours,

/

M. L. STREET
General Manager

MIS:je
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PETERSBURG, VIRGINIA

PHONE RE 2-3478

7 October 1963
Kermit Geary
R,D, 2,Box 298
Walnutport, Pa, 18088
Dear Kermit:

Thank you for your letter of September 20 last, signifying that you
observed WPVA, when we were tesging our Transmitter.

I understand that our station menager wrote you a letter acknowledging
the one you wrote to us. I was happy to hear about this, however, I believe
it's in orderithat I alsc thank you for your acknowledgement of our signal
and your fine letter, It's nice to know that people like you are around
to do us a fine service. I would like to send along my appreciation.

Please keep up the good work.

I am in the process of getting some station cards made up, and of course

- when I do, and find the time to, than possibly I can mail you one,

73's to you,.

My Very Best Regeards,

: %gﬁlciggw/é&%ﬁ,
CHI

ENGINEER
WPVA RADIO




